
 

 

 
 
May 11, 2022 

 

Dear Residents and Families, 

We have been informed that we have two additional cases of Covid-19 within our facility. One is a resident 

and one is a staff member. The resident is quarantining in their room and contract tracing has been completed 

to assess who, if any, other resident had any direct contact. These positive cases extends our outbreak period 

within the facility.   

We are still discouraging visitation until we are out of outbreak but visitation is still allowed. If you are visiting, 

please ensure you are following our screen in protocols with handwashing and kiosk check in. Also please 

evaluate your symptoms and do not visit if you have ANY of the following symptoms; nasal congestion, runny 

nose, stomach ache, nausea, vomiting, fever, new or change in cough, sore throat, shortness of breath, chills, 

muscle pain, loss of taste or smell, new onset of headaches. We ask that staff and visitors wear an N95 mask 

when in resident care areas. This includes resident rooms, hallways, or communal dining areas.  

The county positivity rate currently sits at 13.58%, which has gradually been increasing over the past weeks. 

We continue to test all staff twice a week and any residents on an exposed unit. This is to ensure we catch any 

one whom may be positive but are showing little or no symptoms.  

We will continue to update you if we receive any additional cases.  As always, please reach out if you have any 

additional questions. You can find the most up-to-date information via our Campus Communication Hotline’s 

recorded message at 262-335-4599.  

 

Thank you, 

Taya Walk 

Campus Administrator 

 


